From: Kylah Carter

To: Stevenson, Kirsten

Subject: Concern for your board

Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:26:59 PM
Hi there,

Hope you’re well. I’ve come across some information about your board and have to say as a Canadian citizen I am
extremely disappointed in the recent actions your board has chosen to make.

To approve any motion designed to go against protestors is simply ignorant and dismissive. These people have every
right to peacefully protest especially when it’s because of a corrupt system. Corrupt system being police having
more funds then our kids education and the fact that it takes less than a year to become an officer is laughable.

I’m embarrassed for you guys that you’re missing the message and ignoring what the majority of voices in Canada
have to say. We need the police to do better for our communities. I will advocate for police and citizens for as long

as I can but your board along with others are making it difficult. Please don’t disappoint your community.

If you can’t support your community or do your job rightfully, I’d suggest another path in life. What is your purpose
here? I hope it’s to protect the community and no ignore and insult voices you may not agree with.

Sharing this message with kindness and last bit of hope for police officers. Stay safe.

Sent from my iPhone
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